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DSO-AS Report – August 2021 (Amended) 

Phase 3 Reconstitution Stand-down 

Unchanged.  All in-person AUXSCOUT activity in D11-NR is suspended for the foreseeable 

future.   

Effective 08-11-2021 

We have received blanket authorization to resume and conduct all AUXSCOUT missions in 

the district subject to the following provisions: 

• COVID-19 Guidance - All participating AUX members must comply with current DHS, 

USCG, USCGAUX, BSA, federal, state, and local COVID-19 guidelines. 

• High Risk Assessment Form - All AUX members participating in the activity/event must 

have submitted a current HRAF to DIRAUX prior to participation. 

• ATD Requests – the activity/event AUX lead must submit an ATD request 

(https://www.emailmeform.com/builder/form/82bg2v202kxIb) prior to the 

activity/event.  The blanket-ATD covers the AUX lead and all AUX members 

participating in the activity/event and needs to be submitted by the lead only once 

unless the leads’ health information changes since the last ATD submission.  Complete 

the ATD request in the same manner as any other ATF request detailing: 

Nature of Request: 

Select “RBS Public Outreach” 

 

Have you completed Blood Borne Pathogens Training …? 

Select “N/A” 

 

Reason for change: 

“Request blanket orders to conduct/participate in AUXSCOUT missions.” 

Where you will be performing activity: 

“D11NR AOR” 

Details of requested event … information to explain activity: 

“Authorized AUXSCOUT missions” 

 

https://www.emailmeform.com/builder/form/82bg2v202kxIb


 

 

U.S. Coast Guard Auxiliary 
John-Michael Zimmerle 

DSO-AS, District 11 North 
jmzimmerle.uscgaux@gmail.com 

 

• CG Risk Assessment for Enclosed Space Mass Gatherings – the activity/event AUX lead 

must submit a CGRAESMG form to DIRAUX prior to each activity/event (please copy 

DSO-AS at jmzimmerle.uscgux@gmail.com).  

 

Projects In-Motion - Suspended 

Unchanged.  All future AUXSCOUT projects involving in-person activities are suspended until 

further notice. 

 

AUXSCOUT team members will evaluate division/flotilla and partner needs to develop 

future AUXSCOUT projects and activities. 

 

2021 Sea Scout Safety at Sea (Sector San Francisco) 

Safety at Sea is tentatively approved and scheduled for October 23, 2021, at Sector/Station 

San Francisco (Yerba Buena Island).  We anticipate that Coast Guard leadership will request 

support from AUX-CA and other auxiliary volunteers to support this event. 
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